Administration Building

. 7776 Lake Street
River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282

May 30,2018

James Bachman Communicated via email to: ILretirees@gmail.com

IRTA

Illinois Retired Teachers Association

Dear Mr. Bachman:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on May 30, 2018.

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: We would like to request access to the following:

* Names and district email addresses of your retiring Illinois educators for the current

school year.”
Response: Karen Boozell boozellk@district90.org
Sally McPartlin mcpartlins@district90.org
Therese Calabrese-Paneque calabrese-panequet@district90.org
Cheryl Harding hardingc@district90.org

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition
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Invesling in the futuve of relired educatovs,

DATE: May 30, 2018
TO: School System Personnel Office/FOIA Officer
FROM: James Bachman, IRTA Executive Director

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOR RECORDS

Please honor the following FOIA request for records:

e Names, district email addresses, and home addresses of your retiring lllinois
educators for the current school year.

Please send the records electronically to liretirees@gmail.com.

lllinois Retired Teachers Association is a not-for-profit, non-partisan organization of
retired educators. The Association serves the needs and interests of its members
through advocacy, education, cooperation and socialization in a flexible organizational

structure.

Thank you so very much for your assistance with this matter. If you need more than the
seven days required by law to fulfil this request, please contact me via email.

Sincerely,
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James Bachman, Executive Director



